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NORDIC CHESS FEDERATION

The 2013 Nordic Chess Championships

The board of the Nordic Chess Federation has today decided that the 2013 Nordic Chess
Championships will be held as follows:

The Open Championship will be organized by Kgge Kyst Alliancen, Denmark (most likely 11-20
October 2013). Contact person: Finn Stuhr (finn.stuhr@gmail.com).

The Women’s Championship will be organized in Reykjavik by the Icelandic Chess Federation (in
April/May or September/October 2013). Contact person: Gunnar  Bjornsson
(gunnar.bjornsson@landsbankinn.is).

The Senior’s Championship will be organized by Bornholms Skakklub (in September 2013). Contact
person: Per Rasmussen (formand@bornholms-skakklubb.dk).

Additional information and invitations etc. will be provided by the organizers.
On behalf of the Nordic Chess Federation

Malmo October 19, 2012
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